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Hi Everyone!  

 

Just like that, we're fast approaching the festive time of the year. Definitely something to look forward to; more than ever 

we all need a bit of "feel good" time! 

And what feels better than punching off and going home in anticipation of all the good food and drinks, family time, or 

just simply few days of well deserved rest. 

 

Also, if you're like us, you probably always run late with the Christmas shopping, presents and such. Yeah, that can be 

stressful, but despair not - we've got you covered in that regard. 

 

 
 

Well... maybe we don't have much for your Significant Other, but at least your Shovel will be super-stoked to know that 

we have released the 3-1/2" Bore x 4-1/4" Stroke Cylinders. Those are of identical construction as our battlefield 

proven Big Bores: the same beefy shells, internal oil returns, extra fin area, 10lb's lighter than OEM, etc. 

Available to purchase on our website and through our Dealers, but the quantities are VERY limited, so please don't 

hesitate! 

 

On top of those there's pages and pages of beautifully machined goods to choose from, so knock yourself out and make 

this Christmas the BEST EVER! 

 

Without further ado, we look forward to hearing from you and sincerely hope that everyone in your Family and Friends 

circles stays healthy. 

 

Ride Safe and Ride Often, 

Speed And Science Team 
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